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In God’s love we learn and grow together 
 

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley 

 

 

24th March 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As we approach the end of term, we would like to inform you of the plans for the final 

week of term. 

 

Easter Service  

 

Our Easter Service will take place on Friday 4th April at 9.15 am.  Children 

from Reception to Year 6 will be taking part and all parents, carers and 

governors are invited to attend. 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade 

 

Our annual display of ingenuity and creative will take place on Friday 4th April.   

 

Easter egg prizes will be awarded to each class winner. 

 

Our Big Lent Walk 

 

Our Big Lent Walk will take place when we return after the Easter break.  

 

School Closure  

 

School closes for the Easter Break at 2.00 pm on Friday 4th April. 

 

School Opens  

 

School re-opens on Tuesday 22nd April 2025. Breakfast Club is available. 

 

May we take this opportunity to wish all families celebrating Easter, a very Happy and holy 

Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher  
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